
Legal Notice 
 

TOWN OF RYE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
CIP COMMITTEE  

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

The Rye Capital Improvements Committee will hold a public hearing per RSA 675:6 on Thursday, October 
13, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. at the Town Hall on the draft 2017-2022 Capital Improvements Plan (CIP).  Draft 

copies of the CIP document are available for viewing at the Town Hall. 
 

 
Mae Bradshaw, Chairman 
CIP Committee 
 
Posted Monday, 10/3/2016:  Town Hall, Rye Public Library, Town Website 


